
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

ANNUAL REPORT  
AVAILABLE FOR PUBLIC INSPECTION JUNE 24, 2014 

 
The Community Charter requires that, by June 30th in each year, a municipality must  

prepare an Annual Report and make that report available for public inspection.  
This report will be available for public inspection on June 24, 2014 at City Hall  

and on www.rossland.ca 
At the Regular Council Meeting, July 14, 2014, 7:00 pm at Rossland City Hall, Council will  

consider submissions and questions from the public regarding the Annual Report. 
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